
  
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

For Immediate Release 

May 3, 2022 

 

For more information: 

Distribution Engineering / 906.228.0300 

 

Fisher St – OVERHEAD ELECTRICAL LINE MAINTENANCE 

 

Beginning at 9:00 A.M. Wednesday, May 5th, 2022 Fisher St between  

S 3rd St and S front St will be closed. Due to this closure Champion St will also be closed and a detour 

will be set up for through traffic utilizing Blemhuber Ave and Altamont St. 

 

The maintenance project is estimated to last approximately 3 days and will only be closed during 9 A.M. 

and 4 P.M..  For your safety and the safety of our employees and contractors, please do not approach 

crews while they are working.  The tasks that they perform put them near energized equipment where the 

outmost focus and concentration is necessary. 

 

We understand that our activities may cause an inconvenience and want to thank you in advance for your 

patience and cooperation while we perform these modifications and upgrades. 
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